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Godly Play coming to Caledon East United

Caledon East United Church has announced a new education program for children called Godly Play.

This Montessori-style program is based upon the recognition that children have an innate sense of the presence of God, providing
them with alanguage to help them identify and express their spirituality.

The Godly Play approach uses story, play, ritual and creativity to enhance the child's authentic experience of God, contributing to
the spiritual life of the child and assisting the child in making meaning in the world.

Four teachers have now been trained and certified by Godly Play Canada to facilitate this program, which will take place during the
church service Sunday mornings from 10 to 11 am., starting in January.

For more information, or to register, contact the church office at 905-584-9974.
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